
Radisson School Parent Advisory Committee 

February 20, 2013 

 

In attendance: Lesley Kolbuck, Pam Munnik, Karen Cross, Nicole Kosowan, Susan 

Bywater, Matt Fontaine, Angie Murdock 

 

Regrets:  Kristie Wiesema 

 

1. Meeting called to order at 6:04pm. 

 

2.   Motion to accept the meeting minutes from January 9, 2013 made by Matt, 

seconded by Lesley, all in favor. 

 

3.  Correspondence: 

 Moms Pantry 

 Super Bounce Amusments 

 Dieleman Fundraising 

 Stop Bullying 

 

4.  Principals Report:  

 

 Eureka night went well approx. 40 kids.  There was a jelly bean guessing 

game and a little boy won his guess was 700 and there were 701.  Kids 

seemed to have fun. 

 Information regarding staffing next year.  So far 1 Kindergarten class 

and 7 classrooms for the rest of the grades so far. 

 Reading buddies.  All kids are writing to their reading buddies and 

putting the letters in the mail box in the hallway.  The little kids are 

Writing letters to their older reading buddies and the big one’s write to 

the little ones 

       Thanks for the staff appreciation everyone really appreciated it. 

        The snow hill outside seems to be successful the kids are enjoying it 

        Going ahead with Spring Fling again May 24th – PAC doing grab bags    



5.  Treasurers Report: 

 Our last balance was $3899.03 

6. Hot lunch: 

 We will talk to Kristie and find out 

 

7.  Fundraising: 

 Selling Plants - Bedding plants, and vegetables 

  

8.  Additional items: 

 Nothing at this time 

 

9.  Next meeting: March 13th @ 6 pm. 

 

10. Meeting adjourned at 6:46pm. 

 

 

 


